
Building Codes Division 
Inspection Request Schedule Change 

What will change? 
 
Inspections may be scheduled for any day of the week, Monday 
through Friday, prior to 7:00 AM. (Excluding Holidays) The previous cut 
off time for requesting inspections was 7:30 AM. This change will occur 
to align our procedures with the new State of Oregon ePermitting 
process. Inspection requests received after 7:00 AM will be scheduled 
for the next available work day.  
 
When will the change be effective? 
 
January 2, 2020. 
 
What is the most efficient manner of requesting an inspection? 
 
The new State of Oregon ePermitting process is definitely the most 
efficient inspection request option available to you. You can request an 
inspection at any time with the new system on your computer, tablet, 
or even a text! The current Clatsop County inspection request line (503-
338-3698) will eventually be phased out of use. Using the general 
business line (503-338-3697) for inspection requests is time consuming 
for both customers and staff alike as we are typically helping others at 
the counter, on the phone, or busy directing the daily work 
assignments.  
 
If you have questions regarding the inspection request change please 

contact Building Official David Kloss for clarification. 
503-338-3697 dkloss@co.clatsop.or.us 
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